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Comments: | want to comment that modifying designated Wilderness in the Sierra and Sequoia national forests
through the prescribed fire project as proposed would appear to be a violation of the Wilderness Act. While | am
generally a strong supporter of using fire proactively to reduce the risk of the kind of massive infernos we've
witnessed over the past decade, federally protected Wilderness Areas are designed to be modified only through
acts of nature. This would appear to rule out the kind of management that is being proposed here.



